Rafi Miah

From: Moore Kate |

Sent: 08 February 2022 17:52
To: Planning Planning
Subject: No 29 Great James Street: planning application no 2021/5551/P

For the Urgent attention of Jaspreet Chana, Camden Council Planning department
From Kate Moore, of 9 Great James Street WC1

No. 29 Great James Street — Planning Application No. 2021/5551/P

| am writing to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposals set out in the above Planning Application. |
have had the benefit of considering the “Neighbours’ Objections” submitted to the Council today, 8" February 2022,
by a group of neighbours adjacent to No. 29. For the very detailed and comprehensive reasons set out in those
Objections, the proposals should be rejected by Camden Council as totally unsuitable. The owners of no. 29 and
their professional advisers should develop a renovation scheme which is entirely sympathetic to the precious,
historic nature of the houses in Great James Street and their Grade II* listing and also to the relevant legal rights of
the neighbours impacted. Quite frankly, the proposals beggar belief given the context.

I shall be grateful if you will acknowledge receipt of my email.

Regards.

Kate Moore
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